
From: Colleen Murphy
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Rosevelt Park
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 2:04:52 PM

Hello,

I am a Malden Pop Warner mom and have two boys playing Malden athletics. 

I would like to see Rosevelt Park’s  existing lead contaminated soil cleaned up. I also think a
grass field needs to be installed. I am not for artificial turf containing PFAS & toxic plastics.
No toxins like that should ever be brought into Malden, especially for children to play sports
on. Natural grass for children & natural grass for wildlife. Natural grass for clean drainage into
our rivers.

Thank you for listening.

Kindest Regards,

Colleen Cook
146 Plymouth Rd, 
Malden, MA 02148
617-834-3617
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